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*********************************************************************** 
 
Approval of Minutes:  approved by Sandi West: second by Adria Howse 
 
*********************************************************************** 
 
Discussion on the Stakeholder Report:  what to do…what to do… 
 
Why can’t we compare ourselves to the other local schools around us?  It is public 
knowledge and accessible anyway.  It is more of a tool for parent’s to know what needs 
to be improved at their schools.   
 
Our stakeholder report should be front and center on our school’s website.   
 
We can talk about where we fell short.  And what we plan to do to remedy those. 
 
We selected schools in the Mountain View cluster to show how we are doing compared 
to them…. DONE! 
 
We can link the additional graphs to our website.  Many a thing to link, my dear! 
 
 
Rachelle’s report on purchases: 
 
$580 for the document camera.  Our contact will match the lowest price we can find.   
 
Proposal: Rachelle proposes purchasing 4 ipads for our 4 teachers on our SCC 
board.  They are the most technology savvy and can experiment with them and see 
how useful they would be in the classroom. 



 
The district will not match any money we get for the computer lab. 
 
Nanette’s opinion is to hold off on the ipad idea and focus on the computer lab still. 
 
We could use our money to purchase desk tops for the computer lab and then add laptops 
to that lab as we cab afford.  We need to get our kids going on computers.  Practice 
makes perfect! 
 
Purchase projectors this week.  Voted on the $10,000 ($5,000 from last year and $5,000 
from this year)… toward computers also. 
 
 
SIOP Intsruction: 
 
Classes and one on one Training for teachers: to help with the ELL students.   
 
A SIOP class will be offered here in February.  It will give teachers a remembrance of 
practices and methods they already know.  The people who benefit most from this is the 
ELL student but also the standard student. 
 
Tuesday; February 21st. 
 
How do you become an initiative school?  It needs to be a school consensus.   
 
It is something the district would love to have our school participate with; maybe next 
year or the year after. 
 
The next time would be March.  The district could send subs if we wanted to send a team 
over to check it out. 
 
 
Next meeting will be Tuesday: January 10th.  See ya later alligators! 
 
   


